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Heads Up 
 
Dear parents 

 
Our week began with class 3 marching around Chester as Roman soldiers! We had 
a marvellous time and learnt a lot about the Romans in Chester. 
 

   
 
Key Stage 2 had adventures closer to home in the playground on their bikes. Thanks 
to Giles from Cyclist Training for running the session 
 
 

   
 
Thanks to everyone who baked cakes for and came to share cakes at the MacMillan 
Coffee Afternoon. We raised a total of £148 which is amazing for such a small 
school. 
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We will be celebrating Harvest on Wednesday with a collection of songs and 
readings. At this time of year, we collect non-perishable items for the Hope Central 
Foodbank so please do send your child in with any items that day. Julie, a former 
parent of ours and a volunteer at the foodbank, will collect the donations at the end 
of the week. 
 
 
I’d like to finish by saying thank you to all those parents who wrote lovely messages 
of support for our little school on the Bollington Facebook page this 
week. We know who you are – ten gold stars! It means a lot to us 
that you appreciate all our efforts and are willing to broadcast this on 
a public platform. The staff work very hard and are always thinking of 
the best ways to help everyone to learn. We also prioritise children’s mental health 
and happiness. Thanks again. 
 
 
Don’t forget to check the Head’s Up every week for upcoming events – they are 
always on the second page……. 
 
I hope you have a wonderful weekend. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 

Joanne Bromley 

 
Head Teacher 

 
If you, your child or anyone in your family does not feel well then please do not 
come to school, stay at home and book a test if you have coronavirus 
symptoms. https://111.nhs.uk/covid-19  
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Diary Dates:    
 
Tuesday 28th September   -  Years 3,4,5,6 Swimming 

-       Craft Club 
 
Wednesday 29th September  - Harvest Festival – please bring in non- 

perishable items 
 
Thursday 30th September   - Kickstart After School Club 
 
Friday 1st October    - Forest School 
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